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A message from Anjuman-e-Saifee

Baad Afzal-us-Salaam

Members of PR committee (Public relation) together with Janab Aamilsaab and Shk. Juzer bhai had the opportunity to meet with the Federal Minister of Natural
Resources The Honourable Amarjeet Sohi on July 24th at his Edmonton office. The meeting was marked as an " introduction to community." The Honourable
Ministers office provided a warm and gracious welcome to our members and created an atmosphere of ease and friendliness to allow us to have a meaningful dialogue
and open doors to further build up of a healthy relationship. The highlights of the meeting included:

1. Brief introduction of our members in attendance followed by introduction of our community, brief history as Dawoodi Bohra Community, Initiatives of Aqa Moula
world wide with focus on areas of Faiz-Ul-Mawaid Burhaniyah, Qardan Hasanah, Upliftment Projects, Education, Cleaning and Environmental initiatives were
highlighted and discussed.

2. The members took the opportunity to thanks the Honourable Minister for his personal help when he was a city Councillor with issues surrounding our property
taxes when we were having difficulty at that stage of our Markuz development.

3. We also congratulated the Minister on his new portfolio on Natural Resources and thanked him for the benefits Edmonton as a City and our province has had
under his previous portfolio of Minister of Infrastructure.

4. We invited the Minister to be part of the opening / Inauguration ceremony celebrations when we would have our Markuz iftetah happen in the future.
5. The Honourable Minister was informed of Mumineen living in his riding and the businesses they carry out. 

The Honourable Minister expressed the following:

1. His desire and wish to meet all members of our community and is open to sharing an event with our community even prior to our opening ceremony.
2. The Minister showed great admiration for social initiatives of Aqa Moula and our community in general and has offered his full support in any areas he is able to

help to ensure future visit of Aqa Moula becomes remarkable and memorable.   

In overall we thank the Honourable Minister for his time and support to our community. The Public relation committee hope to continue building relationships that would
foster the principles and tenets of our beliefs that we should be a peaceful, law abiding and patriotic citizen of country we live in as taught Aqa Moula. 
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